September

NEWS FROM KOLKMAN'S KINDERS!



We have someone new in our classroom! No, not a new student - our new assistant! We welcome Ms. Roper to our class on September 9.

We still have 25 students. Those 25 students get HUNGRY by the middle of the afternoon! We are in need of more snacks, please!

READING NEWS

We have been working on learning the letter names and sounds during our phonics time and blending those sounds together to read simple words. Most students do not recognize all the upper and lower-case letters, so be sure to be working on them at home for homework.

MATH NEWS

We are working on numbers 0-10 - counting groups, matching numbers and learning the correct formation when writing those numbers.

Again, work on writing numbers at home for homework if your child is still struggling.

TAKE-HOME FOLDERS

Please check the orange folder every evening for notes, behavior reports or homework. This is our message system! I check them every morning for any notes sent to me. The folder is NOT for our work papers that have been completed and sent home. Please keep these at home and keep student bags cleaned out. The work that is sent home will show you what we are working on during the week.

Our first fun kindergarten Family Night is coming up on September 22nd! Watch for more information coming home soon!

Thank you for sharing your amazing child with me!

Ms. Kolkman